


admire the views. If the road is moved the sea will be obscured completely. It is a favourite 
spot for many people. 

7. Currently those with walking difficulties and other disabilities can get to the beach from 
their car, this will not be possible if the road is moved. 

8. Princes Parade is a perfect location for many sports and activities. Anglers, kite surfers, 
paddle boarders, canoeists and kayakers park their cars along Princes Parade and have easy 
access to the beach with all their gear. Angling competitions are often held on the beach 
adjacent to the road for this reason. Motorists are going to have to lug their gear a 
considerable distance to access the beach or more likely use a different beach and spend 
their cash in another town.  

9. The local roads are already packed with parked cars, the number will be increased as 
drivers try to find a closer location to park nearer to the beach than along the proposed new 
road. 

10. 6,561 people have signed a petition against the council’s proposed development.  
 

The new road is completely unjustified and I object in the strongest terms possible. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
Chris Farrell 
 

 




